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Keeping Your Room Clean 
Partnering with Families to 

Prevent the Spread of Infections  
 

 

 

Your child’s health and well-being is 

very important to us. Please help us 

prevent the spread of germs during 

their hospital stay by following the 

guidelines below. 

 
  

• Wash your hands every time you enter and leave your child’s room.  

• Limit the amount of personal items (including food) you bring into 

the room.  

• If your child is in isolation, do not take any food or drink out of their 

room. 

• Put items in drawers or closets to keep counters and bedside tables 

clear.  

• Do not store personal items on the floor of the room. 

• Keep any valuables locked up or at home. 

• Please allow the housekeeping staff to enter the room daily to empty 

trash and clean. 

• If you have immediate housekeeping needs, dial CLEAN (25326) from 

the room phone.  

 

We appreciate your partnership in keeping your child’s room 

clean! 
 


